
 
CUSTOMS DEPARTMENT 

NOTICE TO ECONOMIC OPERATORS 

NEW PROCEDURES FOR CLEARANCE OF MOTOR VEHICLES IMPORTED UNDER ONE BILL OF 

LADING/ AIRWAY BILL 

ECONOMIC OPERATORS ARE HEREBY INFORMED THAT THE EXISTING PROCEDURES FOR MOTOR VEHICLES 

HAVE BEEN ENHANCED TO CATER FOR THE UNDER-MENTIONED CUSTOMS PROCEDURES FOR CLEARANCE 

PURPOSES. 

1. MULTIPLE BILLS OF ENTRY (BOEs) MAY BE VALIDATED UNDER A SINGLE BILL OF LADING/ AIRWAY BILL 

FOR WAREHOUSING PURPOSES OR HOME CONSUMPTION. 

2. BOEs PROCESSED UNDER PARAGRAPH 1 SHALL BE CLEARED INDIVIDUALLY IRRESPECTIVE OF THE 

QUANTITY OF MOTOR VEHICLES STATED ON THE BILL OF LADING/ AIRWAY BILL. 

3. WAREHOUSING BOEs WILL BE VALIDATED UPON AVAILABILITY OF SECURITY/SPACE IN THE BONDED 

WAREHOUSE. 

 

THE ENHANCED CUSTOMS PROCEDURES SHALL COME INTO OPERATION ON 07 MARCH 2022. 

 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION AND ASSISTANCE ON THIS MATTER, YOU MAY CONTACT THE UNDER-MENTIONED 

OFFICERS OF THE MRA CUSTOMS (MOTOR VEHICLE CORRIDOR UNIT) ON 202 0500 – 



(A) TEAM LEADER, H. KHELAWON – EXT. 7078; AND 

(B) TECHNICAL OFFICER, V.K. BEEPUN – EXT. 7073. 

 

MRA CUSTOMS 

04 MARCH 2022  


